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Dear Sirs, 

Interested Party Reference No’s 20023309 and 20023310 

I fully endorse the comments and objections made by SASES, SEAS and Save Our 
Sandlings.  

Local groups & individuals have limited human and financial resources, to deal with an 
extension. Our campaigns have paid for experts and counsel, many people cancelled & 
deferred commitments to attend examinations that should have now finished. Many of us 
will be severely hampered in our ability to participate fully in further examinations.  Some 
groups and individuals may not be able to participate at all. In this context, Scottish Power 
Renewables (SPR) has unlimited financial resources and any extension can and will be 
funded commensurately.  Added to this the Sizewell DCO Examinations are underway and 
many of those involved in this Examination will now be involved in the Sizewell C 
Examination, thus further increasing the strain on resources. 

Kind Regards  

John Grover  
  

 
 
  




